
 
23rd June 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

Author Visit 

We are very lucky to have the author Alex Scarrow visiting Town Close on Thursday 

29th June. 

Alex, who lives in Norwich, has written many books including the Timeriders series 

and the Ellie Quin series. You can find out more at www.alexscarrow.com 

Along with giving a talk to Years 6, 7 and 8, he will also be doing a creative writing 

workshop for the Year 8 pupils, which will include looking at techniques for coming 

up with original ideas. 

The event will take place in the Read Hall, starting at approximately 9.15am and will 

last around one hour, plus time for book signing. There will be a few copies of 

Remade for older pupils, but the majority of books on sale will be Timeriders. All 

books will be £6 and Alex will be happy to sign any of his books children bring from 

home.  

This promises to be both an exciting and inspiring morning. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Julie Wootton    
Librarian 
 

http://www.alexscarrow.com/

